Dear Teresa,

As a contribution to the discussion of the draft outline of a post-2020 Gender Plan of Action, we would like to suggest that to the “Principles” section, the following inclusion is taken into account as the first principle that should be listed, in addition to those already included in the text:

1. “Recognizing also the vital role that women play in the conservation and sustainable use of biological diversity and affirming the need for the full participation of women at all levels of policy-making and implementation for biological diversity conservation”;

The reason to support our suggestion, is that this same principle is already being recognized in the Preamble of the Text of the Convention as such, because it is the overarching principle and reason for the current discussion of elaborating and adopting a Gender Action Plan.

We hope you can take into consideration this suggestion as it is a fundamental basis to the rest of the discussion.

Best regards,
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